
Dear Potential Supplier, 
                                                                         
UNHCR Office in Wadi Halfa Northern State would like to invite you to provide your best 
proposal REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL: RFP-HCR-PZU-2024-32- FOR CONSTRUCTION OF NEW 
LATRINES IN ALSADAGA GATHERING SITE – PORT SUDAN as per the attached details. 
 
Your offer should be hand delivered to the following 
address:                                                                                                                                          
 
           UNHCR Representation Office Port- Sudan         
           Air Port Street , Block 1  
           Port Sudan 
 
OR Via email to:  
The Technical and Financial offers shall be clearly separated. 
The Technical offer should be sent by E-mail ONLY to: SUDKHTO@unhcr.org  
The Financial offer should be sent by E-mail ONLY to: SUDKHFO@unhcr.org  
  
 
Kindly note that the tender closing date is on : 6 November 2024 23:59 HRS SUDAN LOCAL 
TIME any late submission beyond the fixed date will not be considered. 
 
Regards, 
UNHCR Supply Unit - Sudan. 
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